
 
 

MANCELONA TOWNSHIP 

2015 

BOARD OF REVIEW NOTICE  
 

Notice to all property owners in Mancelona Township 
 
Please take notice that the Mancelona Township Board of Review will meet at 
the Township Hall located at 9610 S M-88 Hwy, Mancelona MI 49659, on March 
3, 2015, at 12:00 P.M. (noon) to receive the assessment roll and review the 
records. 
 
The Board of Review will meet again for two days to hear Assessment appeals 
on Tuesday, March 10, 2015 from 3:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M and Monday, March 16, 
2015, from 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. DOCUMENTATION supporting your appeal 
will be requested.   
 
Mancelona Township will provide necessary, reasonable auxiliary aids and 
services to individuals with disabilities. Contact Mancelona Township Offices 7 
days prior to meeting Mike Biehl (231) 587-8651. 
 
Amy Jenema, Assessor 
Mancelona Township 

 

 


